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Related subject: Additional ward in Ashby de la Zouch

Whilst not disagreeing with the idea of an additional ward, I find it astonishing that you should suggest naming it Ashby Hastings. Since moving
here 41 years ago, I have always lived on what was called “Holywell Park”, initially on Rouen Way and now Canterbury Drive. The development
on which Hastings Primary School is located was Holywell Spring Farm and Holywell Terrace is also located in the proposed new ward. Has this
not occurred to any member of the council?
It would seem sensible to keep the Holywell name for the new ward and an alternative for the existing one, especially as Ashby Hastings Cricket
Club is nearer the centre of town and nowhere near the new school.
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